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Carol DeSoto

From: Reuben B. Collins, II

Sent: Tuesday, December 1, 2020 9:41 AM

To: Carol DeSoto

Subject: Fw: Request for an Adequate Public Facilities & School Allocation Policy Task Force

 

 

From: Alex Winter <alexbillwinter@gmail.com> 

Sent: Tuesday, December 1, 2020 9:39 AM 

To: Reuben B. Collins, II <CollinsR@charlescountymd.gov>; Bobby A. Rucci <RucciB@charlescountymd.gov>; Gilbert 

"B.J." Bowling <BowlingG@charlescountymd.gov>; Thomasina Coates <CoatesT@charlescountymd.gov>; Amanda 

Stewart <StewartA@charlescountymd.gov> 

Subject: Request for an Adequate Public Facilities & School Allocation Policy Task Force  

  

[External Content Warning] This message is from an external sender. Please exercise caution when opening 

attachments and hover over any links before clicking.  

 
 

Dear Charles County Commissioners,  

 

RE: Task Force for Adequate Public Facilities and School Allocation Policy Proposal.  

 

This matter is of critical importance to the future of Charles County. There are a variety of issues and very 

different visions. In making such a momentous decision, it is important to air out issues based on evidence, 

and the airing needs to be public.  

 

That is why I believe that a task force is essential for a result beneficial to the County. The public should be 

engaged and given every opportunity to understand how County policy may affect them. 

 

Thanks. 

Alex Winter, frequent kayaker on the Mattawoman, PO Box 556 Accokeek MD 20607 


